
 

20.6.25 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Security Information 

Please note that on Monday 23rd June, the school will be running a practise 
drill as part of our safeguarding and security procedures. It will be a child 
friendly invacuation from the playground to inside of the school. The scenario 
we will use is one commonly used in other schools called, ‘There’s a dog in 
the playground.’ This is recommended by our Safeguarding Audit for 
children’s mental well-being rather than using an Intruder scenario. 

The drill will give the school the opportunity to test our procedures and have 
robust responses. 

This information is connected with your child’s safety so please do not share 
this communication outside of the school community. 

Year 6 performance tickets for The Jungle Book 

Please note that the tickets are on sale on Parent Money. As communicated in 
last week’s newsletter, paper tickets will be issued the week before the 
performance. Please ensure you purchase your tickets by 2nd July.  

Inset Day - School will be closed for pupils on Thursday 26th June. 

Enjoy the sunny weather to make happy memories with your children. 

Mrs Owen 


